
CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

for  

HUNTER HARVATH 

REPRESENTING  

MONTEREY – SALINAS TRANSIT 

ON THE  

TRANSPORTATION AGENCY FOR MONTEREY COUNTY 
 

WHEREAS, Hunter Harvath, Assistant General Manager has represented Monterey-

Salinas Transit on the Transportation Agency for Monterey County as the alternate, but 

frequently attending, ex officio member for nearly 15 years; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Harvath has represented Monterey-Salinas Transit on the 

Transportation Agency’s Rail Policy Committee for even longer; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Harvath has brought his energy, critical thinking and creativity to 

several collaborative projects with the Transportation Agency including:   

• Salinas Intermodal Transportation Center and Rail Extension Projects, 

• Monterey Branch Line Alternatives Analysis, 

• Marina’s Transit Oriented Development Project, 

• Monterey County’s First Bus Rapid Transit “JAZZ” Line, 

• Monterey-Salinas Multimodal Corridor Project, 

• Bus on Shoulder/ Branch Line Study, 

• Measure X Transportation and Safety Investment Plan; and 

 

WHEREAS, Mr. Harvath has advanced the support for transportation and its importance 

in support of the local economy through his service on the Board of the Monterey County 

Hospitality Association;  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT DECLARED on this 28th day of August 2019, that the 

Transportation Agency for Monterey County sincerely appreciates the work of Hunter 

Harvath in improving regional transportation in Monterey County. 

 

 

 

___________________________________   

Robert Huitt, Chair 

 

 

___________________________________   

Debra L. Hale, Executive Director 

 


